
TO:    Dr. Randy McCoy 
 
FROM: Julie Hinds 
 
DATE:  December 4, 2007 
 
RE:  Schematic Design Drawings 
       
 
 

   
 
For you consideration and approval, I am submitting schematic design 
drawings for additions to the following elementary schools:  Thomas Street, 
Joyner, Pierce Street, Rankin, and Parkway. 
 


